
BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Baldwin County Alabama 

Flood Hazard Management Plan 
 
No�ce is hereby given that the Baldwin County Commission will conduct a public hearing concerning  
An update to the Baldwin County, Alabama Flood Hazard Management Plan. 
 
The public hearing will be conducted during the regular mee�ng of the Baldwin County Commission, 
which is scheduled for Tuesday, February 18, 2025, beginning at 10:00 a.m. at the Baldwin County 
Fairhope Satellite Courthouse, County Commission Mee�ng Chambers-2nd Floor, 1100 Fairhope Avenue, 
Fairhope AL 36532.  

Informa�on related to the plan can be viewed online at 
htps://baldwincountyal.gov/departments/building-inspec�on 

 
or in the office of the Baldwin County Building Department 201 East Sec�on Avenue, Foley, Al. 36535 
during normal business hours. You can also speak with someone by telephone about the plan by calling 
(251)-972-6837 ext. 2693.  
 
You may submit comments about the plan by email to:buildingdepartment@baldwincountyal.gov  
or by sending correspondence to the Baldwin County Building Department, 201 East Sec�on Avenue, 
Foley, Alabama, 36535. If you would like to address the Baldwin County Commission in person, please 
atend the public hearing at the �me and loca�on listed above. 
 
Public par�cipa�on is solicited without regard to race, color, na�onal origin, sex, age, religion, disability, 
or family status. Persons who require special accommoda�ons under the Americans with Disabili�es Act 
or those requiring language transla�on services should contact Mindy Smith at the Baldwin County 
Building Department at (251) 972-6837 or mindy.smith@baldwincountyal.gov 
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